Beth Gordon Klingner

40 Sky Top Drive

Pleasantville, NY 10570

(914) 747-5441

Bklingner@pace.edu
_____________________________________________________________________________________
January 4, 2005

Ms. Darlene Williams

Northwestern State University

Office of Electronic and Continuing Education

201 Williamson Hall

Natchitoches, LA 71497

Dear Ms. Williams:

I am very interested in applying for the position of online instructor at Northwestern Sate University.  Currently, I work at Pace University as both the Director of Instructional Technology and also as an adjunct faculty member in the English Department.  I have extensive experience designing and facilitating online courses using Blackboard's Course Management System and my main role at the University is to train faculty in all disciplines on the issues of teaching and learning online.  

In my role as Director of Instructional Technology, I frequently lead workshops in person and online, on a variety of topics including Incorporating Blackboard into Instruction, Using Front Page, Assessing Online Learning, Preventing and Detecting Plagiarism Online, Conducting Research Online and Designing Electronic Portfolios.  I am very comfortable in online environments and understand the commitment required in terms of being responsive, clear and motivating to students.  

I earned a Masters in English Education and a Ph.D. in Educational Technology and am interested in teaching at the undergraduate and graduate levels. My dissertation examined issues related to learning styles and success and satisfaction of adult students in online courses.  I continue to be fascinated by this topic and am looking for new opportunities to teach online and develop new strategies to appeal to today's lifelong learners.  My educational background and professional experience make me most suited for teaching in the fields of Education, Educational Technology and English. 

I hope that my experience matches your needs.  I would be happy to discuss my background with you in more detail.  I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Beth Gordon Klingner

